SkillsUSA Utah State Directors Message for 10-11-21

Dear SkillsUSA Utah advisors and colleagues,

We are looking forward to a wonderful SkillsUSA Utah Fall Leadership Conference. The student officer team and state staff have logged many hours of preparation to provide an exciting event. There are a couple of important updates for this conference.

Due to significant construction in the UVU Student Center, our Fall Leadership Conference venue has been officially changed from the student center ballroom to the UVU Classroom Building (aka Clarke Building). A map is attached that identifies the UVU Clarke Building and the parking structure. Our opening and closing general sessions, and the advisor sessions will be held in CB101, a large auditorium on the first floor. The four breakout rooms are CB204, CB409, CB417, and CB510. We need to be moderately quiet because there are other UVU classes in the building.

To avoid parking tickets (trust me, they have no sense of humor at all) we can drop students on the west side of the Clarke Building, but all passenger vehicles must be parked on our "reserved" levels 5 and 6 of the parking structure. I realize it is a moderate walk from the parking structure back to the Clarke Building but think of the quality exercise steps you will get, and you can find a covered hallway if you try hard enough. Buses should plan to drop students on the west side of the Clarke Building, then we will provide further instructions upon your arrival for large vehicle parking.

We will post any additional updates on our state website, so please check it before you leave for the conference.

I will see you at UVU on Tuesday. Safe travels.

Warm Regards,

Richard Wittwer